## Guided Pathways Advising

May 2023

## News from Bidstrup Hall

Community **Conversations** continued to grow this spring with both afternoon and evening bi-weekly meetings in addition to several exciting events. **Potluck & Painting was** held over Spring Break where we shared delicious international food and painted under the guidance of Advisor David Jackson. Later in March, we had our firstever International with three CC group members presenting and displaying their artwork in Bidstrup. In May, 18 of us hiked Talcott **Mountain** in Simsbury and enjoyed conversation and lunch at the top. Finally, we hosted New **Britain High School ESOL** students who enjoyed an info session, tour, and Spring Fling.... Stay tuned for exciting news this fall!



## C@mmunity Conversations

Community Conversations, a group where Tunxis ESOL students and staff build connections, have conversations, and practice English, is led by Anna Syta and Nicole Tabol. Meetings will continue this summer on Mondays from 5-6 PM from 5/22 - 8/21 in Bidstrup Hall 2<sup>nd</sup> floor. All are welcome!







